
May 23, 2012 

 

 

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton 

Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 1st ALD. DIST. - FILE #120107 

 REMOVE STOP SIGNS ON WEST GLENDALE 

 AVENUE AT NORTH 29TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

Due to the installation of the traffic circle at the intersection of West Glendale Avenue 

and North 29th Street the above captioned traffic control is no longer needed.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support the following traffic control change. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



May 23, 2012 

 

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton 

Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 1st ALD. DIST. - FILE #120107 

 REMOVE STOP SIGNS ON WEST COURTLAND 

 AVENUE AT NORTH 29TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

Due to the installation of the traffic circle at the intersection of West Courtland Avenue 

and North 29th Street the above captioned traffic control is no longer needed.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support the following traffic control change. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



May 23, 2012 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #120107 

 INSTALL MIDBLOCK CROSSING ON 

 NORTH 8TH STREET AT A POINT 190 FEET 

 NORTH OF WEST STATE STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Milwaukee Area Technical College 

(MATC) to install a mid-block pedestrian crossing on North 8th Street between West 

State Street and West Highland Avenue to improve pedestrian safety. Due to the high 

volumes of pedestrians crossing North 8th Street between the MATC campus and a 

multi-level parking structure, we recommend the installation of the above traffic control 

device. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to the final passage. If you have any 

questions, please contact Scott Reinbacher of our staff at (414) 286-3232. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


